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The Southern Ute Indian Tribe in collaboration with the Colorado Department
of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) will be offering COVID-19 viral testing 
to the entire community. Testing is an important piece to protecting our tribal
community. Individuals must check-in at the testing event located at the hotel 
entrance. Follow signs directing traffic to hotel entrance. Face masks are required.

Testing at this event will be less-intrusive and will only take 
approximately 15 seconds to complete! 

8:30 AM - 4:30 PM8:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Testing will be open to tribal members, tribal staff and the public for the 
duration of the entire event, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Results from the testing event 
will be communicated by tribal staff within 5 business days.
For questions, please contact the Southern Ute COVID-19 Call Center 
by dialing 970.563.0214, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
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